The Honourable Mr. Justice Ronald S. Veale

MEMORANDUM

To:

Members of the Bar

From:

Mr. Justice R.S. Veale

Date:

January 15, 2016

Re:

Practice Directions

Please find attached revised Practice Directions, effective January 15, 2016. All previous Practice Directions are repealed as of that same date.

Among other changes, the Practice Directions have been grouped by practice area. The tables attached to this Notice set out concordance with the old Practice Directions and highlight some of the more significant changes.

I would like to thank the Practice Directions committee, which also included Justice Leigh Gower, Grant Macdonald, Pippa Lawson, Edwige Graham, and Andrea Bailey.

I would also like to thank Ms. Suzanne Pellerin for her excellent translation of the Practice Directions.